
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

 

Welcome Governor Seiser 

 
  

 

Members of the Oshkosh 

Southwest Rotary Club extend a 

warm welcome to Rotary 

District 6270 Governor Mary 

Beth Seiser. She is meeting with 

our club’s Board of Directors 

prior to today’s meeting as well 

as speaking to our club 

members. Welcome District 

Governor!  

 

Bowling FUN-Raiser 
 

Our annual bowling FUN-raiser 

is Thursday, October 23 at 

Oshkosh Lanes. If you’ve never 

attended before you probably 

don’t understand the game. 

While the goal is to raise money 

for our rotary club, it’s also one 

of the most FUN times you’ll 

have this year with your fellow 

Rotarians.  

 

Here’s how it works: you show 

up, bowl a little bit, and enjoy 

food and drinks and lots of 

laughs.  

 

The fundraiser side is pretty easy 

too. Sponsor teams pledge $300 

for each bowler and then 

subtract $1 for each pin they 

knock down from the total gift.  

 

Individual bowlers do the same 

($300 pledge minus the total 

number of pinks knocked down 

in one game).  

 

You can also join as  a ½ bowler, 

a 1/3 bowler or a ¼ bowler (spilt 

your pledge and bowling game 

with as many as three other 

people). And finally, if you just 

want to show up and be a 

“cheerleader” that’s just a $15 

donation.  

 

Sign up today and make plans to 

attend the second largest, but 

most fun, fundraising event of 

the year for our Rotary club.  

 

 

  

Topic:  “Rotary District 6270 Governor 

Mary Beth Seiser” 
 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Nicole Peterson 
Pres. Elect: Tom Kloeckner 
Past Pres.: Lori Davis 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Dawn Benish 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Steve Poeschl & Autumn Urban 

Community Service Chairs 

Todd Slagter & Vicky Redlin  

International Service Chairs 

Mark Stockli & Matt Bakalars   

New Generations 

Patty Shea & Jessica Benesh  
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Dan Buttke & Terry Chier 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Mary Beth Seiser 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Gary C.K. Huang 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

 
Oct. 15 
 
Oct. 22 

 
Peace Corps Volunteers 
 
Meeting at EAA  / 
Roundtable 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Oct. 20) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 6:00, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
Oct. 15 
 
Oct.18 
 
Oct. 23 
 
 
 
 

 
Fowler Fun Night  
 
Club Meeting at EAA 
 
Bowling FUN-raiser 
 
 
 
 

  

  

  

  

Volume 43, Issue 13 – October 8, 2014 

 Page 1                                                                                                   P.O. Box 1202, Oshkosh, WI 54903-1202   
 



 

EAA Off Site Meeting 
 

On October 22 we’ll take our 

meeting on the road to the EAA 

grounds for lunch and a behind 

the scenes tour of the 

AirVenture grounds. Sign up 

today.  A roundtable will be held 

at Robbins this week as well.  

 

Vocational Corner 
 

We are looking for volunteers to 

kick-off a new vocational 

avenue of service imitative: club 

member profiles on what you do 

– professionally. These are short 

(5 minute) presentations at 

upcoming club meetings. Please 

contact Dan or Terry if you 

would be interested in signing 

up to discussion your vocation. 

We hope to hear from many of 

you so we can get these 

scheduled in the coming weeks.  

 

Community Service 

Award – Honorary Paul 

Harris Fellow 
 

Each year our club awards an 

honorary Paul Harris Fellow 

Award to a member of the 

community who has performed 

significant public service. If you 

would like to nominate someone 

in the community for this award, 

please notify Bill Wresch 

(wresch@uwosh.edu).  Submit a 

paragraph explaining why this 

person should receive the award 

would be helpful. The club 

Board of Directors will select 

the winner(s). Past recipients 

include Dennis and Karlene 

Leatherman, Ron Metz and Burk 

Tower. Please submit 

nominations by Friday, October 

17.  

 

“Fowler” Fun Night 
 

Mark your calendars for 

Wednesday, October 15 as Dick 

Ames will host our annual 

Fowler Fun Night. This is the 

one event each year that is 

Rotarians-only. Cost is $10 with 

snacks and beverages provided 

or (bring your own main course 

for the grill) or $15 with a main 

course of either chicken or ribs. 

Sign up today.  

 

Committee Members 

Needed 
 

New Generations is looking for 

a handful of Rotarians to serve 

on committees to help with the 

disbursement of scholarships 

and to come up ideas on how to 

better our relationship with our 

PALs school – Roosevelt 

Elementary. Members interested 

in looks for new ways and ides 

to help our PAL school should 

contact Patty Shea or Jessica 

Benesh to join the committee. If 

you are interested in reviewing 

High School and College 

scholarship applications please 

contact Patty.  

We are also looking for people 

to serve on a committee 

dedicated to helping with food 

selection for our regular meeting 

and people willing to help plan 

our club’s annual holiday party. 

Contact Autumn Urban. 

 

 

Weekly Invocations 

October   Kent Mosebach 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 

 

Oct. 8   Megan Bartelt & Emily 

Dunham 

 

Oct. 15   Lori Davis & Eben 

Johnson 

 

Oct. 22   Justin Williams 
 

 
The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

Jeff@VisitOshkosh.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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